
 GARY RUDOLPH 
 

Born and raised in Mishawaka 

Attended Penn HS where his Band Director was Keith Rudolph 

Graduate of University of Kentucky, BMME; Miami University, MMMP 

Has taught at Ben Davis High School, 2000 - current 

Has served as President, and Business Advisor of the Indiana Percussion Association 

Was recognized as an Influential Educator of top students at Ben Davis 10 times, various school-
level awards. 

Most memorable performance: 2017 IBA All Region Band; conducting alongside my father, with 
my son playing in that band. 

Gary and his wife Mary Beth have three children: Matthew, Benjamin and Evynn. 

  

 
 

 
 


